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Parent’s Evenings
What makes the difference at 
Parent’s Evening?
Parent’s evenings are important because they give you an opportunity to 
discuss what and how your child is doing at school. 

You can also cover any issues you may want to talk about with your 
child’s subject teachers. So going to parent’s evenings can help you to 
become better involved in your child’s learning. It helps you to give your 
child good, practical support and to make choices. When schools and 
parents work together, children do better. 

Parent evenings give you an opportunity to ask questions and share 
information about your child and their learning. Sometimes parents can 
find it difficult to attend parents evenings for a number of reasons, we are 
working at these to make Parent’s Evening a positve experience for all.

BEFORE: 

Discuss with your child 
which subjects they feel 
happiest with; if there are 
any areas they feel 
concerned about or positives 
they would like you to raise.

Ask how they feel they are 
doing in each of their 
subjects in terms of effort 
and how they are 
progressing. 

By asking the same of the 
teachers you will have the 
information to compare and 
be able to identify potential 
gaps

Some questions to ask:

Are there any areas of your 
subject that my child is 
struggling with or exceling 
at? 

Is there anything I can do at 
home in your subject to 
support my child?

Is their progress in line with 
their targets? 

Is the homework being 
completed?

Are they up to date with 
their work?


